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06 June 2017  

 

Dear Stakeholder,  

The non-qualification review assessment process has been concluded by National 

Grid and they have confirmed that Ofgem shall now be opening the Qualification 

Appeal window for applicant(s) who remain non-qualifying. 

 Applicant(s) shall have from 7th June 2017 until 13th June 2017 to submit their 

Qualification Appeal to Ofgem. 

  

To view the full National Grid announcement please visit their portal: here 

  

Guidance on how to appeal can be found on the OFGEM website here. 

 

Kind regards, 

  

BEIS Contracts for Difference Team 

https://www.emrdeliverybody.com/SitePages/Home.aspx
https://www.ofgem.gov.uk/electricity/wholesale-market/market-efficiency-review-and-reform/electricity-market-reform/electricity-market-reform-emr-dispute-resolution

